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PROTECTING THE RIGHT TO VOTE!

This fall, community health centers across the nation will provide voter registration, voter
education, and voter engagement activities for patients. This is an important effort to uphold
the values of community-based health care and protect the democratic values that
community health centers believe in and promote.

Engaging the AANHPI Vote
Asian Americans & Native
Hawaiians and Pacific Islanders
are anincreasingly important
voting block. However, only
55% of those eligible have
registered to vote! If we want
our voices to be heard, it is our
civic duty to vote!

Valuing Democracy
Community health centers
value democratic principles
that give members a voice in
governance, serve our
community’s must vulnerable
members, and are a trusted
source of information and
news.

Know YOUR Right to VOTE!

Voting is a constitutional right protected
by law. Protecting the right for our
community to vote is key to keeping our
communities healthy!

For more information, contact Albert Ayson, Jr. at AAPCHO at aayson@aapcho.org.




